
Announcements 
07-14-2024 

 
Today’s Community Meal is sponsored and served by Patty Gillis and Friends. If you are 
thinking of sponsoring a meal, please contact Georgia Kingsley. 
 
Please see Ric or D’Zarea Preuss if you can help with this year’s picnic which is on 
Sunday, July 21 after mass. Now is the time to get involved and have your voice and 
ideas for the picnic heard. 
 
Parents, see Joni Scott or one of our catechists in the front pews following mass today 
and next Sunday if you are interested in making a Mission Rosary with your children or 
grandchildren on Sunday June 28th following mass. 
 
Our annual picnic is next Sunday, July 21, 2024 immediately following the 11:30am 
mass. The picnic will be held in the parking lot across St. Paul as usual. If you have any 
questions, please see Ric or D’Zarea Preuss. 


